
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'hbhampton@yahoo.com'hbhampton@yahoo.com

Date: 5/30/2013 4:43:17 PM
Subject: E-mail to Lt. Governor

Ms. Glenn,

Thank you for your correspondence. The Lieutenant Governor shared your e-mail with me and asked that I respond
to your concerns.

The Alzheimer's Association approached the Lieutenant Governor's Office on Aging two months ago to discuss
moving the respite voucher program to our agency. The Alzheimer's Association thought our aging network would be 
the best avenue to administer this program. As a result of this effort, it was determined the respite voucher program 
would move to our agency effective July 1, 2013.

This was not a program the Lieutenant Governor requested or an initiative he began. I regret the transfer of this
program impacted your position.

Sincerely,

Tony Kester
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